
Executive Director’s Reports

• July 2023
− STRS Ohio Earns Second Highest Service-Level Score; Becomes Even More Efficient
− Member Services Reports Strong Satisfaction Ratings
− STRS Ohio Continues as a Popular Choice for New Higher Education Faculty
− Members Appreciate Web-based Self-service Options
− New Benefits Counseling Service Available
− Webinars Provide Guidance to Employers on Annual Reporting
− Annual System Audit Testing Underway
− State Budget Bill Provision Excludes Student/Substitute Teachers From STRS Ohio Membership

• August 2023
− Service Retirement Application Volumes for June, July Show Increase Over Last Year
− STRS Ohio Recognized With Government Finance Officers Association Award
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